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DOORS OPEN 2019 UPDATE

C. Colebatch provided an update regarding Doors Open 2019. Ms. Colebatch showcased the Doors Ontario
website and she commented that seven Barrie locations have confirmed their participation. C. Colebatch
suggested that the Committee should engage with the Downtown Business Improvement Area (BIA) to
promote and increase participation in future Doors Open events.

The Committee discussed communication and promotion of the County of Simcoe’s Doors Open event. T.
Maynard, Acting Deputy City Clerk suggested inviting staff from Access Barrie to a future meeting to discuss
the promotion of Heritage events.
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